
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head of Mathematics & Computing 
Start Date:  7 January 2019 
 

We are seeking a dynamic, enthusiastic and inspirational Head of Mathematics & 

Computing to lead our highly successful Mathematics & Computing Department 

from January 2019.  The vacancy has arisen owing to the retirement of the current 

Head of Department, Mrs Fiona Bruce, after 27 years’ of exceptional service to St 

Columba’s School. 

Letters of application and CVs with the names and email addresses of two referees 

should be sent to the Rector by noon on Monday, 17th September 2018 either by 

email to recruitment@st-columbas.org or by post to St Columba’s School, Duchal 

Road, Kilmacolm PA13 4AU. 

Candidates are welcome to contact Mrs Bruce to discuss the post informally. Initial 

contact should be made by email fbruce@st-columbas.org or by telephone 01505 

872238.   

 

Interviews will be held  on Monday, 24 September 2018. 

St Columba’s School Ltd is a registered charity SCO 12598 

St Columba’s School                Tel: 01505 872238 
Duchal Road, Kilmacolm  
PA13 4AU                              www.st-columbas.org 

HMC, 630 pupils, non-denominational, co-ed, 3-18 years  
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